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Further to PUB-NLH-279, please provide an update on the status review Hydro is
undertaking with regards to generation capacity planning requirements to be

applied following interconnection via the LIL and Maritime Link.

Hydro is continuing its review, including reviewing generation planning capacity
requirements of other utilities across Canada. It is intended to complete this review

by the end of 2015.



